Ebron, Eugene

From: Karen isherwood < kisher4@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, August 02, 2019 3:14 PM

To: Nunez, Guille

Subject: Re: Update on Commercial Cannabis Retail Permits - City of Pasadena

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

You guys have been unbelievably unfair when establishing your criteria to even apply for a license. The amount of money that would be lost if a person was not selected was ridiculous, an amount that most people could not afford to lose. You've stacked the deck, once again, in favor of the uber wealthy white man/woman. Unbelievable & yet so "Pasadena". Please take us off your mailing list!

On Aug 2, 2019, at 2:16 PM, Nunez, Guille <gnunez@cityofpasadena.net> wrote:

Dear Interested Persons,

You are receiving this email because you expressed interest in receiving updates on the commercial cannabis application process. This email is to notify you that a hearing is scheduled before the Board of Zoning Appeals for an appeal application by SweetFlower Pasadena, LLC regarding the Director decision that the "Conditional Use Permit: Cannabis Retailer" application submitted by SweetFlower Pasadena LLC is incomplete. The meeting agenda is attached to this email.

Any interested member of the public may attend this hearing and submit public comment. You may also submit public comment in writing to marijuanaregulations@cityofpasadena.net All written material will be distributed to the Board of Zoning Appeals and made available to the general public upon receipt.

For additional information, please visit https://ww5.cityofpasadena.net/planning/marijuana-regulations/

<image001.jpg>

<2019-08-07 Board of Zoning Appeals Agenda.pdf>